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What have we been learning? 

Jet class have been composing open ended questions to ask an artic explorer about life on a 

polar expedition. They have used their questions to write a letter of application for a job on 

Robert Scott’s Terra Nova. 

In science they have been investigating blubber and how it keeps polar animals warm in 

their cold habitats so they can survive.  

                  

We have been lucky enough to have four students from KLB come into our class to teach us 

pastel chalk skills ready to create our mini outcome Northern Light pictures. 

      

Next Week 
 

Next week we will be moving onto division facts 

related to multiplication in maths. 

 

In English we will be imagining we are on the Terra 

Nova. We will be writing letters home to our loved 

one about our experience and expedition to 

Antarctica.  

 

 

                             

Important information  
 

Remember to practice times tables. It will be the 2 

times table next week. 

 

Check bug club and make sure all books that have been 

allocated have been read.  

 

Jet class SS Great Britain letter has been sent home, 

please fill in and send back as soon as possible. 

 

Open Afternoons - Tuesday 6th February 2018 @3pm 

Thursday 8th February 2018 @3pm 
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